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Dear parents/ carers, 

I hope you had a lovely half term break. 

In English we will start working with a new text called First Drawing by Mordicai Gerstein 

which links to our topic about the Stone Age. We will work on developing our vocabulary, learn 

about different grammatical features and start gathering skills for our next assessed piece of 

writing.  

In spelling we will continue following the Read Write Inc spelling scheme and look at a new 

spelling rule. The spellings for this week are: adventure, future, mixture, creature, nature, 

temperature. The spelling test will be on Friday and the children will bring home the results 

for you to see how they’ve done.  

In Reciprocal Reading we will read a text about an Iron Age farmer. We will learn some new 

and interesting words and answer a range of comprehension questions.   

Please remember to read at home with your child and write into their reading journal. 

These are checked every Monday during our reading for pleasure session. If the children 

read 3 times they get a reading token and are entered into a raffle which is drawn every 

Friday.  

In maths we will finish the Addition and Subtraction unit. The times tables test will be on 

Friday and the focus will be the 8 times tables.  

In science we will learn about different types of skeleton.    

In history we will learn about the Iron Age.     

In music we will learn about reggae and Bob Marley.  

PE days are Monday and Wednesday. Please do not forget to bring the PE kit on these 

days.  

Homework this week will be a reading comprehension. It will be set on Thursday and needs to 

be completed by the following Monday.   

 

Thank you for your support.  

Mrs Cooper  


